






Via Electronic and United States Mail

August 13, 2013



Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, v. Waste Management of Washington, Inc., d/b/a Waste Management – Northwest, Waste Management – South Sound, Waste Management of Seattle, and Waste Management – Sno-King
	Docket TG-121265

Dear Mr. King:  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Enclosed are the original and two copies of the Joint Narrative of Commission Staff and Waste Management of Washington, Inc. in Support of Settlement Agreement.  Please advise at your convenience if the Commission intends to hold a hearing on the Settlement Agreement that was filed on August 8, 2013.  Should the Commission set the matter for hearing, the parties request that the Commission avoid the week of September 2-6, 2013, to accommodate a conflict of Company counsel.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,



ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM
Assistant Attorney General 
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